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From: Schneider, Joel [mailto:JSchneider@tuvam.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2007 12:05 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0204-EX-ST-2007 
 
yes - do I need to call up the application and amend the dates, or has that been taken care of?  Thanks again. 
 

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2007 10:48 AM 
To: Schneider, Joel 
Subject: FCC File No. 0204-EX-ST-2007 
 
Mr. Schneider  

Do you concur to withdrawal your application No. 0204-EX-ST-2007?  

Also do you concur to amend the dates on your application 0887-EX-ST-2006, to June 18, 2007 and December 
18, 2007?  

Ben Ghaffari  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
(202) 418-7928  

 
 
 
 


